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Dear Parents/Cares,  
 
In light of recent events happening in the world, Euro hire haulage Oldbury in partnership with Stand 
with Ukraine have been given the go ahead to send two lorries to the Polish border on Sunday with 
aid for the Ukrainian people. 
 
If you wish to donate any items listed, please send these into the school office 
 
Items that can be donated can be found below 
 
Food (non-perishables)  
Toys  
Sanitary products 
Nappies 
First aid items such as plasters (no medicines) 
 
All donations will need to be in school by 9am Friday 11th March 2022  
 
 
Thank you for your continued support.  
 
 
Yours sincerely  
 
 
 
Mrs Keen  
Headteacher 
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